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Dear HR Manager,

Many companies such as yours would like to offer their employees eye care that is both 
affordable and comprehensive. What if you could achieve this at no cost to your company? Can 
you imagine how happy your employees will be - and how good you will look?

Advanced Eye Care & Laser Center is happy to offer you our Corporate Discount Program, 
where all your employees (and their immediate family members) will receive discount eye 
services including routine and comprehensive eye exams as well as discounts on glasses and 
aesthetic services – all at no cost to your company!

Dr. Alina Stanciu is Board Certified and one of the best trained and most experienced
ophthalmologists in Lee and Collier counties. She is a member of the American Society of 
Cataract and Refractive Surgery, the Vitreo-Retinal Society, and the American College of Eye 
Surgeons. Dr. Stanciu specializes in Retinal diseases, Advanced Cataract Surgery, Glaucoma, 
Laser Surgery, Noninvasive cosmetic procedures and Lasik. She is fluent in Spanish, French and 
Italian.

Please visit our website, www.stanciueyecare.com for more information about Dr. Stanciu and 
our center then contact our Director of Sales & Marketing Kristin Craig at 239-949-2020 to set 
your company up for our Corporate Discount Program. All you have to do is disseminate this 
Corporate Discount through your regular channel (e.g., email, company website, intranet, flyers, 
HR benefits brochure/ package, etc.) so that all your employees know about us- that’s it!

Advanced Eye Care & Laser Center accepts most major insurances and we are now accepting 
VSP & Davis Vision. We are accepting new plans everyday so please contact us to see if we are 
participating in the vision insurance you offer to your employees.

Congratulations on helping your coworkers receive personalized expert eye care at a discounted 
price. Looking forward to hearing from you shortly!

Sincerely,
The Advanced Eye Care Team
Alina Stanciu, MD, FAAO Medical Director


